
Welcoming the Community - overcoming concerns when extending the use 
of school sport and physical activity facilities 
 
Extended Services offer a variety of possibilities to schools that help you to 
address the needs of your wider community, however often this highlights 
concerns and questions regarding the community access element of the 
Extended Schools core offer. The accompanying booklet was designed to 
provide support to schools across Norfolk that are thinking about Welcoming the 
Community into their school by widening access to their sport and physical 
activity facilities. 
 
A number of shared concerns regarding community access exist amongst 
schools and the booklet addresses these with accompanying tips.  It is hoped 
that if you are encountering any of these barriers that some of the suggestions 
will help you to overcome these, or to at least consider the range of possibilities 
available to your school when extending the use of your sports facilities. 
 
A hard copy of this document will be posted to schools shortly. 
 
For more information on Active Norfolk and the services available please click 
this link: http://www.activenorfolk.org/extendedschools. 
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